
Board Memorandum 

 

November 9, 2023 

 

To: Henderson County Board of Education 

 From:  Kasey Farmer Wolfe, DPP 

  

 Subject:  Change Extended Learning Day to a NO SCHOOL DAY 

  

 Currently, April 8, 2024 is marked as an Extended Learning Day on the 23-

24 Academic Calendar.   

I am respectfully requesting that April 8, 2024 be changed from an 

Extended Learning Day (extra professional training day in which the school 

district pays an extra stipend to the teacher should the teacher choose to 

attend) to a NO SCHOOL DAY for both students and staff.  

The solar eclipse is expected to highly congest area roads and highways 

between 2 -4 pm causing transportation and roadway delays. 

 

 


